
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim receives governor of Salahuddin province

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim, chairman of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, at his office in

Baghdad received Salahuddin Governor Mr. Ahmed al-Jubouri Sunday 4/9/2016 
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His Eminence discussed with the governor of Salahuddin preparations for liberating Sharqat area

and clearing the entire province from the terrorists. His eminence draw attention to the

humanitarian emergency situation of displaced families and urged social leaders to take into

account this tragedy and work to mitigate their suffering.


